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To the Secretary of the Committee, 

I strongly believe that a milk bank for babies that are otherwise unable to access breast milk is a very important 
initiative. 

I have not had children myself yet but can imagine the despair that parents must go through when their child is 
unable to be fed breast milk. All children deserve the best start in life and it is well known that breast milk is the 
best nutritional start for a baby. 

The children of Australia deserve a Mothers Milk Bank! 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Helen MacDonald 


